
towing & recovery

Over the last 10 years we have seen Swan Towing’s fleet steadily 
grow from a small family business to one of the most respected 
heavy recovery operators in WA. Once again, the company is 
expanding its fleet with two new additions: a Hino six-wheel tilt tray 
already in operation and another heavy recovery under lift unit due 
for delivery within a few months.

“The new tilt tray that has an 8.5 metre tray will be a welcome 
addition to our fleet,” explains Clinton Hodge of Swan Towing. 
“We have an extensive customer base with more and more clients 
requesting movements of items in the 5-7 tonne range and with 
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this new truck, we can easily do that.
“It will also be especially valuable to use for the movements 
of medium sized busses as they seem to be making them 
increasingly longer.  With the length on the new tray, this won’t be 
an issue.”

Specialising in heavy recovery
The new heavy recovery under lift is currently having the finishing 
touches made to it.  It has once again been built by Ekebol 
Engineering in Queensland - the only Australian company to build 
this type of lifting equipment specifically for Australian conditions. 

This will be the fifth under lift on the Swan Towing 
fleet.  Keeping with tradition, the under lift unit will 
once again be fitted onto a Kenworth T604.

“With more units in operation, we can better service 
our customers and offer quicker response times,” 
says Clinton. 

“We seem to be getting more and more calls from 
companies that have been unhappy with their 
previous recovery arrangements so it became 
obvious that we needed to order another unit to 
keep up with the demand. 

“With the new unit, we will have four dedicated 
heavy recovery units and one medium recovery unit 
for the smaller 6-8 tonners, so we should be able 
to keep all our customers happy as well as the new 
clients that call us.”

We will keep you updated with the next phase of 
expansion in the Swan Towing fleet.    l
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